
It has come to the attention of the Social Security and National
Insurance Trust (SSNIT) that some unidentified persons are
calling pensioners under the guise of assisting them to claim
“locked up balance of their pension” at a fee. 

Management of SSNIT wishes to inform the public to disregard
such calls as there is no “locked up balance” to be collected. The
Trust has NOT engaged or commissioned any individual or body
to assist pensioners to claim any benefit from SSNIT. 

The public is hereby cautioned not to engage any individual or
body purporting to act on behalf of the Trust in this regard. 

We encourage the public especially pensioners to report such
persons to the nearest Police Station or a SSNIT office. 

Management wishes to state further that processing of SSNIT
benefits is free.

For all enquiries, please contact SSNIT on:
0302 611 622. WhatsApp or SMS to 050 000 3050 or 
Email at contactcentre@ssnit.org.gh
Facebook, Twitter & Instagram handles @SSNITGhana
 

Issued by Management of SSNIT 
 

Public Notice 03  JUN 2024

DISCLAIMER 

mailto:contactcentre@ssnit.org.gh

